
The Urban Coalition I Federal Bar Building West/ 1819 H Street, N. w. Washington, D. C. / 20006 

Steering Committee Co-chairmen: Andrew Heiskell / A. Philip Randolph 

April 15, 1968 

Mr. Dan E. Sweat, Jr. 
Director of Governmental Liaison 
Office of the Mayor 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Dan: 

Thank you very much for forwarding the materials 
developed within the Atlanta city administration 
relative to potential implementation of the Riot 
Commission Report. The steps taken by Mayor Allen 
in this respect are a good e xample of what enlightened 
municipal administration might do around the country. 
It just adds further to that mountain of evidence 
that Atlanta h as an exceptiona l municipal government. 

I hope y ou have begun to recover from the strains 
imposed by the ~ssassination of Dr . King. Many 
thanks for y our h e lp to this office in connection 
with Mr. Gardner's attendance at the fune ral. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher M. Mould 
Staff Director 

National Coordinators : John Feild/ Ron M. Linton 

Telephone 293-1530 




